MINUTES, HENDERSON CITY COUNCIL REGULAR MEETING, WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2016
Meeting called to order at 7:00 P.M. by Mayor/Chair Paul Menne at the community meeting room (first as Board of Adjustments for hearing at 7 and then as city council at 7:20).  Present were council members Randy Tiegs, James Brenno and Jeff Steinborn.  Also present were Jim Goblirsch, Tony Shotliff, Robert Lawrence, Tim Nytes, Kris Janisch and Russ Arnst.
Tim Nytes presented his request for a 10” variance for his property located at Lot 19, Block 1 in Westridge Addition for the construction of a single family home.
Questions on location, staking, plans, hydrology, distance from ravine, alignment, time table and other things from Mayor, city council and residents in attendance-Mayor Menne adjourned the hearing at 7:20 P.M. and call the special Henderson City Council meeting to order!

After additional discussion the applicant, mayor, city council and neighbors went to the property to review the request and check the location.

After returning to the meeting room a motion Tiegs, seconded Steinborn to approve the variance request for a 10’ front yard setback for the construction of an owner occupied single family residential unit.  Motion carried 4-0!
Mayor Menne adjourned the meeting at 8:05 P.M.
   Respectfully Submitted
   Lon Berberich, City Clerk

